Stac! Radford

From: Stacy Radford

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 2:46 PM
To: Stacy Radford

Subject: 257 Chesterfield Road, Oakdale

From: Bob Russo <brusso@claengineers.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 1:54 PM

To: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>

Cc: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Subject: RE: 257 Chesterfield Road, Oakdale - CONFIDENTIAL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Stacy and Kyle,

| have reviewed this submittal and not that no activity is proposed within the 50 foot upland review zone and the
Erosion and Sedimentation control appears appropriate.

The one issue | see from and E&S standpoint is the driveway to the back lot which has along downhill run, which while
not directly a wetlands issue will require close monitoring.

Bob



